
Minutes of the General Meeting of the Nanoose Bay Probus Club     
Friday, Nov 18, 2022  

Welcome: 

President Maggie Carter called the meeting to order at 9:20 a.m.   
There were 67 members and 4 guests present. We have 187 active 
members in the club. 

Treasurer:  Patrick Murray 

Chequing:  $2352.81   Savings:   $3,726.36 

The church has had to upgrade the parking lot.  There was an 
expenditure overrun compared to the original estimate.  The church 
has asked all the clubs that use the facility to make a donation to help 
with the shortfall.  The Probus executive has approved a $400 
donation. 

Members who have not yet renewed for next year are asked to do so, 
preferably by e-transfer.   

Social: Melba Nelson. 

Please pay for your Christmas Party tickets as until this happens, we 
don’t really know numbers. Add a note in your e-transfer that it is for 
the Christmas Party. 

Eagle viewing trip to Squamish planned for Jan 2023 is going ahead and 
still has space.  Sign up sheet available.  People must do their own 
booking for the accommodation at the Sandman.  

Sunshine: - Judy George. 

2 cards sent out this month. 



Special Interest Groups: Ann Lawson 

Updates for each group can be found on nbprobus.org 

Volunteers to help any of the group organizers would be very welcome.   

 Break for coffee. 

Speaker:  

Keith Thompson introduced the speaker - Henry Geraedts who gave his 
talk on, "The NetZero Delusion: A fable about Green unicorns, Black 
dragons and much hydrocarbon pixie dust.” 

At 11:20 Maggie moved the meeting close, seconded by Patrick Murray  

http://nbprobus.org

